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Decision:  Hillcrest Complex – Property Study 
 
At its meeting on July 10, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff report 
as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Endorse that Hillcrest Complex remain as one of TTC’s primary operational centres with 
priority given to maximizing efficient use of the streetcar and bus facilities and office space 
areas for Operations and Service Delivery functions.   

 




